La_wrence A. Gardner
Fire Department

Dennis G. Mlchalowskl
Assistant Ch

February 1, 2001

Common Council - City Clerk
Anthony Zielinski

Council Administration Manager
Room 205, City Hall

200 E. Wells Street

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

 Please find enclosed the original (and two copies) of the original resolution, a fiscal note,
a budget form and a grant analysis form to "open and fill a file" for a grant for the
Milwaukee Fire Department.

The objective of this grant is to enhance Emergency Medical Services programs in
Wisconsin communities. The Milwaukee Fire Department plans to use these funds to
purchase additional medical service equipment and supplies. :

We were recently notified that a check for this continuing grant from the Wisconsin
Department of Health and Family Services - Wisconsin EMS Funding Assistance Program
(formerly Act 102) was received by the Office of the Comptroller.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at extension 8946.

Sincerely,

%qupgéw.@u.\/

LAWRENCE A. GARDNER
Chief
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Enclosures

CcC: Debra Fowler
Sandy Rotar
Jackie Semons

711 West Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233. Phone (414) 286-8949 Fax (414) 286-8996
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